
 

ARTEE Met Chief Minister of Karnataka on LPT Closure 

Issue 

           ARTEE Delegation met the Hon'ble Chief Minister of Karnataka Shri. 

Siddaramaiah ji at Vidhansoudha on 02.02.18 and submitted a memorandum 

regarding the issue  LPT closure. The CM carefully listened to our problem and 

enquired, in front of us, with his advisers about what best he could do to solve 

the issue. He gave us a patient hearing and promised us to intervene with MIB 

and assured to write to Central Minister in this regard. AGS(AIR)SZ was 

accompanied by Shri. HS Sureshkumar-State Secy(Karnataka), Shri. 

Viswanatha, Shri.Raveesha and Shri. Ravichandra.  

 

   MG Harikrishnan AGS (AIR) SZ. 

 

             

        

                 


